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Dear Sir/Madam

With the current discussion and concern about the environment, | am surprised to learn
that the government is proposing to interfere in the running of environmental charities,
requiring them to spend 50% of funds on remediation.

I would have thought preventing damage by advocacy is better than subsequent
remediation. Hampering the way these charities spend their donations would result in a
poorer environment and that is something that concerns me.

Each charity should be allowed to set its own priorities.

Regards

lan Lording



